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In this report, I will talk about the performance Dr. Martine Ceberio has done as a mentor,
advisor, and instructor for me since I joined her research team and some of her classes.
Overall, she has demonstrated she takes very seriously each one of her roles. Especially, she
cares very much about students’ quality and performance in class. Meaning Dr. Ceberio is very
helpful during and outside class. Despite she is often busy attending academic and research
matters, she always makes an effort to be available for her students and research assistants. As a
professor, the fact of not using any PowerPoint slides for teaching a class is something that is
very useful for keeping the students paying attention. Moreover, she gives much practicing
material to her students so that they can improve the skills they are expected to get from the
class. As a mentor, she takes very seriously the way she guides her disciples towards conducting
research is a properly manner. Dr. Ceberio challenge her students and disciples by letting them
work on things they like. This way they can learn and explode their abilities to take as more
advantage as possible from every situation they can. Being an advisor, Dr. Ceberio is one of
those who cares about how the students feel with their classes, what classes they would like to
take, and what classes she recommends so that students graduate in time. Furthermore, she tries
to recommend classes that may have an impact in the student without having too much workload
during the semester.
From my perspective, Dr. Ceberio is one of the most actives and capable faculty members in the
Computer Science department at the University of Texas at El Paso. She really knows how to
orient students towards improving professionally and personally so that they can have success
during their undergraduate/graduate path.
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me at
cayub@miners.utep.edu.

